
The House of Friendship, a Nonprofit serving Older Adults since 1890

Big Hats and 
Bow Ties!

Dear Friends,

     What a wonderful spring we are

enjoying at Elmhurst! The flowering 

trees are exceptionally beautiful this

year. We have ordered new wicker

furniture and cushions for the residents

to enjoy. 

     A very special thank you to all of our

event, race & horse sponsors that have

made our “Big Hats & Bow Ties”

fundraiser a huge success.

     May is also Nurses Week where

“Nurses Make the Difference” at

Elmhurst. Most importantly, May is a

tribute to all of our mothers at  Elmhurst

- residents and staff. 

Happy Mothers Day!

Jamie's Corner
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Jamie Crow,
Executive Director

- Jamie
“Big Hats and Bow Ties" was a sold out event that

took place on Friday, May 3rd, 2024 at Generations
Event Center. We are so thankful for everyone’s

support. It was a huge success! This exciting
evening was filled with thrilling horse races, elegant

attire, and a charitable cause that supports our
longstanding 135-year-old non-profit organization.

Standing left to right: Melissa Glessner, The Glessner
Group; Elmhurst resident Charlene Goodwin; Josh Wack,
Kalkreuth Roofing & Sheet Metal; Michael Klick, WesBanco;
Melissa Evick, Visiting Angels; Andrew Thalman, Phillips,
Gardill, Kaiser & Altmeyer, PLLC; & J.T. Thomas, The Glessner
Group. Not pictured; Pat Felton, FeltonCPA & the Wilson
family
Front row; Left to right: Elmhurst resident, Kathryn
Wallington; Melissa Mansuetto, Director of Development &
Jamie Crow, Executive Director.

http://www.elmhurstpch.com/


The Beginning of   
       SummerFun!
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April
Scrapbook
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May Birthdays

Staff:
Chef Travis - May 10th

Consider a Gift
Elmhurst greatly appreciates every

monetary gift. If you are interested in

discussing planned giving

opportunities, contact Jamie Crow, 

Executive Director:

HAPPY
BIRTHDAY!

“Brighten My Day” Award
Nancy McLaughlin

Congratulations to Elmhurst employee,
Nancy McLaughlin, Housekeeping, for

receiving this month’s “Brighten My Day”
award. Nancy was nominated by resident,

Carolyn Yurko, as she is always smiling,
pleasant and does what needs done.

Statement...
Our Mission

Elmhurst, The House of
Friendship, provides the highest

standards of service, environment,
and care to residents and their

families. Our mission is to offer
independent living in

combination with comfort, safety,
and personal growth. We strive to

create and nurture an inclusive
culture for our residents and staff.

We believe that life, in all its
stages, is a gift to be shared and

celebrated.
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To Make a
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